
I would like to voice my opinion regarding SB941 even though this communist party has no regards for 

our second amendment and I am sick of it.  You people continue to ignore the will of the people and just 

do what pleases you for self gradification.  Oregon is traveling down the same path as California.  I am 

sure most of you come from there and have just ruined a wonderful state.  This is nothing but a sham 

with Bloomberg fingerprint all over it.  I am asking you to deny this bill.  This bill is another example of a 

backdoor deal that democrats (Communist) party seems to love. 
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